22 June 2022

Dear ICANN,

Please find attached to this case a redline version of the .eco Registry-Registrar Agreement.
The purpose of this amendment is to make a number of administrative updates, remove
sunrise-related policy elements which are no longer relevant, and make various typographical

corrections.

Thank you for your review of these changes. We look forward to receiving your determination
and subsequently circulating to our registrars.

Sincerely,

L.

Trevor Bowden
CEO
Big Room Inc., the .eco Registry
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